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Nursery Activities and Play 

It has been lovely watching the children 

selecting activities and seeing their 

growing independence and collaborative 

skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Lunchtime in Willow Class is always a lovely 

social occasion. Please do remember not to 

send your child in with nuts or any foods 

containing nuts as we do have some 

children with severe allergies. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information for Families 
 

Nursery opportunity 

 

Do you know anyone who would be interested 

in working with us? I am sure you have heard 

lots in the media recently regarding 

government funding changes coming into 

place. As a result of these we are in a 

position to recruit another member of 

staff. We are looking for someone who 

already holds a relevant Early Years 

qualification at Level 3 or above or someone 

with A-Levels or a degree who may be 

interested in undertaking an Early Years 

Lead or teacher Apprenticeship.  

Please speak to Mrs Pirie if you would like 

any further information. 

Advance notice… 

 

The last day of term for Willow Class will 

be on Monday 25th March. Please note that 

because of the way government funding is 

worked out, this is earlier than the main 

school. 

Thank you for your ongoing support 

this term. Have a wonderful half 

term break and we look forward to 

seeing you back on Monday 19th 

February. 


